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June 24, 2022 
 
Re: Notice of Cancellation 

ITB 22-30-209762 Seward Engine House IMP Roof Replacement 
 
Pursuant to The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) Procurement Rule 
1600.2(a)(3) and 1600.2 (b)(4) this ITB is hereby cancelled in its entirety in 
accordance with the solicitation issued. 
 
It is our intention to re-issue a solicitation with a revised scope of work sometime 
this winter or next spring for the 2023 construction season. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this cancellation, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Contract Administrator 
 
 
Cc Offerors of interest 
 Project Manager 
 


